
 

 

Communities and Families Directorate 

Level 2.6 Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh EH8 8BG 

Tel 0131 469 3001 Email Alistair.gaw@edinburgh.gov.uk 

 Date
  

26 August 2019 

Your ref  

Our ref AEG/RC/CD/01 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian 

Statutory Consultation proposing to Realign the Catchment Areas of Clovenstone 

Primary School, Sighthill Primary School and Wester Hailes Education Centre to 

Accommodate the Proposed Edinburgh Park and Curriemuirend Development Sites 

I am writing to let you know that a statutory consultation on the above proposal 

commences today Monday 26 August 2019 and will run until 5 pm on Monday 7 October 

2019. 

The proposals in the statutory consultation paper affect the catchment boundaries of 

Clovenstone Primary School, Sighthill Primary School and Wester Hailes Education 

Centre.  They also affect Currie Primary School, Gylemuir Primary School, Broomhouse 

Primary School, Juniper Green Primary School, Forrester High School and Currie High 

School. 

No existing pupils or residential addresses are affected by these proposals.  The 

proposals affect only areas of park land or areas with commercial or industrial use. 

A detailed summary of the proposals is provided in the attached document including maps 

illustrating the catchment changes.  

Further information including the full statutory consultation paper, background papers and 

an online questionnaire are available at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/edinburghpark.   

www.edinburgh.gov.uk/edinburghpark
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Copies of the statutory consultation paper are also available for inspection at the Council 

Offices at Waverley Court, at Wester Hailes Library and at the schools affected by the 

proposals.   

A public meeting will be held in respect of the proposals at the venue, date and time listed 

below: 

Venue Date Time 

Wester Hailes Education Centre Thursday, 19 September 2019 6.30pm – 8.30pm 

 

During the consultation period, any views on this proposal should be sent in writing to the 

address on this letter or by e-mail to edinburghpark@edinburgh.gov.uk.  All views, 

whether by letter, e-mail or using the online questionnaire should arrive by 5pm on 

Monday 7 October 2019. 

Following the conclusion of the consultation period a report on the Outcomes of the 

Consultation will be presented to the Council in March 2020 and the report will be made 

publicly available three weeks before the Council meeting. Further details of this process 

are contained in the full statutory consultation paper.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Alistair Gaw 

Executive Director of Communities and Families 

 

 

 

 


